[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Prof. Shraddha kokate,

Greetings once gain from Mulund College of Commerce!

We, at PTVA’s Mulund College of Commerce are organizing CyProbe – A National Conference on Advanced Research in Computer Science and Information Technology on Saturday, January 18, 2020. 

We kindly request your publication and presence for the presentation of the same. Kindly submit the full length paper by October 30, 2019 to enable us to send the papers for review before publication. 

If you have already submitted the paper, kindly ignore this email. You will shortly get the review report.

The detailed brochure and the format of the paper are attached.

Thanking you.
Dr. Hiren Dand
Coordinator
Department of Information Technology
Mulund College of Commerce 
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